
June 4,  2012 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Lutheran Services/Crestview/meeting 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Lakeview Center, Infant Mental Health/meetings, trainings 
Central School – Crews Family Reunion 
Dixon Intermediate – Living Truth Church/services 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – Girl Scouts/meetings 
Gulf Breeze High – GBH Soccer Boosters/Camp 
Milton High – Dance Academy of Santa Rosa/recital 
Milton High – Victory Performing Arts Ballet/recital 
Pace High – Pace Area Tennis Association/family tennis fun night 
Pea Ridge Elementary – Girl Scouts/award ceremony 
Pea Ridge Elementary – Girl Scouts Troop 815/meeting and award ceremony 
West Navarre Intermediate – Wes Vic Holiday Sands Property Owners Assoc./annual meeting 
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